
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THE PTO THIS YEAR!

ENJOY THE SUMMER! 

Thanks to Our Premier Sponsor!

 The CUPCAKE COLOR RUN is tomorrow! Last minute registrations 
welcome on Saturday morning - first runners begin at 9am! 

Upcoming PTO EVENTS Your To-Do List!

SAT. May 
18th

CUPCAKE COLOR 
RUN! 1. CUPCAKE COLOR RUN   

Volunteers are needed!

WED. May 

22nd

Last PTO Meeting of 
the Year! 

7-8pm @ Longacre 
Pavilion or via Zoom

2.
Consider Raise Right for gift card 

shopping or for your own regular 
shopping needs and help support 

the PTO!

https://www.mymosh.com/
https://fpbspto.membershiptoolkit.com/cupcakecolorrun/registration
https://fpbspto.membershiptoolkit.com/cupcakecolorrun/registration
https://fpbspto.membershiptoolkit.com/cupcakecolorrun/registration
https://fpbspto.membershiptoolkit.com/cupcakecolorrun/registration
https://fpbspto.membershiptoolkit.com/cupcakecolorrun/volunteers
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89167922942?pwd=emluK0xTU0IxYzEyelcvZFNsMUJvdz09
https://fpbspto.membershiptoolkit.com/gift_cards

